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HAPPY TIMES
AT THE MILL!

The summer of 1994 is proving to be a positive
experience for the Historical Society at the
Wakefield Mill and Maclaren House. Visitor
attendance and revenues are higher than those
of 1993. The Society is meeting its goals.

Society members are reminded that they have
free admission to the displays. The Mill is a
fascinating example of tum-of-the-century (19th
century) technology.

All visitors are treated to an informative tour,
conducted by one of our two summer staff
members: Tanya Saunders and Charles
Adams. They are assisted, on a rotational basis
by Stuart Geggie, David Geggie, Andrew Geggie,
and Jay Atherton. Muriel How, Pierre Pilon,
George Gould, and Richard Morrison have also
served as volunteers.

Hours are ten to four, Fridays, Saturdays, and
Sundays - until Labour Day. Come and have a
look!

32ND ANNUAL AUCTION

Saturday, August 20

St. Stephen’s Church Grounds
Old Chelsea, Québec

Auctioneer: Revel T. Stewart
Master of Ceremonies: R.A.J. Phillips

Viewing: 8:30 a.m. Auction: 9:30 a.m.
Proceeds in support of the work of the Historical
Society.

If you wish to contribute items for the auction or
the flea market, call James Strate, 827-2237. If
you would like to help with the activities, we can
always use more volunteers. (Everyone involved
will tell you that it is a lot of fun.) If interested,
call Jay Atherton, 827-1703.

Important: BAKE SALE ITEMS
required. Please bring them along
on August 20. For information call !
Rae Moore, 827-1995.




